S4 Standard Grade Science – Mrs Ferguson.
I am sure you are all missing school terribly.  Callum I hope you haven’t broken anything snowboarding.

As you know we will be testing “Introduction to materials” before Christmas and you have your prelim very early in the New Year.

I am working on some summary notes for you at the moment in the meantime there is a good revision website you can be working on if you follow the link below.

http://www.fife-education.org.uk/ScienceWeb/Resources/science_SG/index_hotpot.htm
See you soon.

Mrs Ferguson

